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It is with a heavy heart that we announce the cancellation of the 2020 NJ Sustainability Summit. 

Understanding that June 12th seems far enough away that cancelling may seem rash, we did not come 

to this decision easily. 

Cancelling this year’s Summit took much deliberation, research, and close following of expert 

projections. We decided that even in the best case scenario, it is not sensible to assume social distancing 

best practices would warrant bringing over 600 people together in close quarters. Your health, and the 

health of New Jersey’s sustainability community is too important. 

The good news for those of you eager for learning and networking under the current restrictions is we 

are moving most of the planned Summit sessions online with a mix of 30 minute talks and more social 

“happy hours”. For more details on the Virtual Sustainability Summit, click here. 

We appreciate your support as we are all learning how to adapt in this new (temporary) norm. 

We will be reaching out to those who already registered for the 2020 Summit to discuss refund options. 

 

In Solidarity, 

The Sustainable Jersey Team 


